Phase two road improvement scheme for
Drumard Avenue, Tullyroan Drive,
Fitzgerald Park and Old Rectory Park,
Portadown to commence

Phase two of a £205,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Drumard Avenue,
Tullyroan Drive, Fitzgerald Park and Old Rectory Park is due to commence on
Wednesday 6 January 2021.

Botanic Garden update #dundeewestend
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Following the announcement on COVID-19 Level 4 restrictions, the University
of Dundee Botanic Garden has advised that it will remain open for all local
Dundee residents to visit, apart from the following dates:

Hogmanay — 31st December 2020

New Year’s Day — 1lst January 2021
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Staff, Friends and Students who are residing in Dundee can enter by showing
their respective cards.

All non-members must pre-purchase a ticket via the Viator or Trip Advisor
here.

The café is not open and this will be reviewed on 15th January as we learn
more about the lifting or otherwise of Tier 4 restrictions.

With your continued support, the garden remains a safe site to exercise for
those who live in Dundee. In planning your visit, patrons are asked to comply
with the latest guidance on travel and social distancing at this critical
time.

LED Street Lighting Upgrade Scheme,
East Circular Road, Bangor

A £200,000 street lighting upgrade scheme on the East Circular Road, Bangor
is due to commence on Monday 4 January 2021.

Don’t bring Covid-19 home for 2021

As the New Year approaches, Health Minister Robin Swann issues a warning to
everyone to keep to restrictions.

Long: Staying at home vital but help
is still available for victims of
domestic abuse

The ‘stay at home’ message has never been more important if we are to protect
the health service and save lives but this does not mean victims of domestic
violence will be forgotten.
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